
 

Circular No.13/2024-25          11th July 2024 

Dear Parent, 
 
You are cordially invited to attend the PTM (Parent Teacher Meeting) for Grades PPII- IX on Saturday, 

13th July 2024; Timing: 9.00am-2.30pm. The timeslot for each student will be shared by the respective 

class teachers. 

Kindly note the following points: 

 PTM will be conducted in the respective classrooms. 

 The academic progress of your child will be discussed during the PTM. 

 We would appreciate it if you could limit your meeting within the allotted timeslot. 

 Kindly clear all outstanding dues (Term I) by Friday, 12th July 2024 to avoid any 

inconveniences. Please ignore if already paid. 

 Parents who will not be able to attend the PTM are kindly requested to inform their respective 

class teachers or the administration in advance. 

We look forward to an interactive and meaningful interaction. 

 

Principal 


